
SOUTHERN FLINDERS NETBALL CLUB: 
Remember all netballers including subbies and minis are now required to wear 
the new dress. 
If you have a uniform to sell you may be able to sell on this night. 

 

PRELIMINARY SELECTION: 
We will holding a preliminary selection night for 2 weeks at Laura on Thursday 
March 3rd  and March 10th for any new players for season 2016. 
New players are invited to come out at 6:00 p.m. with any E and F grades from 
the last couple of years.  
From 6:30p.m. the C and D grade 
7:00 p.m. A and B grade. 
This will give selectors a chance to view all new players and previous 
throughout the next couple of weeks. 
This is only Senior Grades. 
Players from the ages 16 before 31 December 2015 are of senior age. 
Any queries please  
Ness Watson 0439755108  

Bern Schmidt  0439864330 

 


